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The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (“ADEQ”) has issued a reminder regarding a Clean 
Power Plan stakeholder meeting that will be held on January 5th.

The meeting is scheduled for Midcontinent Independent System Operator – South Operations Center at 
1700 Center View Drive, Little Rock

The meeting will be held from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. with a one hour lunch break.  ADEQ states it will 
issue an agenda later in the week.

Walter Wright, Jr. 
wwright@mwlaw.com
(501) 688.8839


